
J. Mater. Environ. Sci.6 (7) (2015)
ISSN : 1503-1755   
CODEN: JMESCN 
 

Inhibition efficiency of s

A. Khelifa*,
Laboratoire de génie Chimique. Dép

 

Received 25 Jan 2015, Revised 12 Ma
*Corresponding Author. E-mail: kh
 

Abstract 
The inhibiting effects of surfactan
gasoil, kerosene and platformat) o
acidic corrosion of mild steel we
polarization curves (Tafel slopes) 
the inhibition effectiveness is a fu
products on one hand and of 
concentration (cmc) on other hand
examination of the isotherms show
and the model of Frumkin in the
effectiveness which indicates a p
significant compared with inhibito
Keywords:  mild steel corrosion, in
 
1. Introduction 
The protection of oil and gas stru
order to preserve their integrity fo
decisive criteria in the choice o
petroleum products, against corros
[3-7]. It was shown that the effect
specific characteristics of the bas
The reaction of synthesis generate
metal. These active centers should
oxygen, which exchange “coordina
surfactants by sulfonation of some
(field of Hassi Messaoud in the so
corrosion of mild steel in aggre
inhibiting effect and some chara
families contents of hydrocarbons 
 
2. Materials and methods 
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